
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING LOCATION CHANGE 

 
Members of the public shall have the right to attend the Public Hearing on Proposed School:           

Valor Classical Academy  

 
 Topic:  Valor Classical Academy Public Hearing  

Time: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 from 6:00pm-8:00pm EST (US and Canada) 
 

251 Pennsylvania Pkwy, Carmel, IN 46280 
 

If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing, but would like to submit comments prior to the meeting, you 
may do so via our Online Public Comment Form.  Online public comments must be submitted no later than 
close of business Monday, September 19, 2022.  Written comments will be distributed to all members of the 

Grace Schools Charter Authority, LLC board, in advance of the board meeting.   

 

Members of the public are also able to present their comments during the public hearing.  Each individual 
will be allowed a maximum of two (2) minutes to make public comments.   

 
  

  _____________________________________________________________________________
  

Grace Schools Charter Authority, LLC is a Charter School Authorizer pursuant to Ind. Code §20-24-1-2.5.  Before 
issuing a charter, Grace Schools Charter Authority, LLC must conduct a public hearing concerning the establishment 
of the proposed charter school pursuant to Ind. Code §20-24-3-5.5.  Members of the public are invited to attend to 
learn about the application and provide public comment.  The public meeting will be accessible to persons with 
disabilities.   

For questions regarding the hearing, please contact Tim Ziebarth, Executive Dean of School of Professional and 
Online Education at charterschools@grace.edu or 574-372-5100 ext. 6191   
  
 . 
 

 


